
From: Dewey, Tim [mailto:Tim.Dewey@transport.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 31 July 2015 5:17 PM 
To: Fiona Gibson 
Subject: SSD 5093 Mod 1 - M2 Site Exhibition of S.96(2) Application  
 
Dear Fiona, 
 
Thank you for referring the above application to Transport for NSW (TfNSW). 
 
I can advise the referral has been given due consideration and that it has been determined 
that TfNSW will not provide a submission. 
 
Regards  
 
Tim Dewey  
 
Tim Dewey 
Senior Transport Planner  
Land Use and Integrated Transport  
Planning Division   
Transport for NSW 
  
T 02 8202 2188 | F 02 8202 3120 | M 0402 388 223  
Level 3 18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008 
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